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Higher Education Institutions Alert  

Accreditation of Four Years  

Technology Degree Programs at Bachelor Level   

NATIONAL TECHNOLOGY COUNCIL ( NTC ) is pleased to announce that Higher Education Commission 

has permitted NTC to launch Accreditation of B.Sc. Engineering Technology Programs w.e.f 15th 

December, 2017. All Degree Awarding Institutions / Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) having 

undergraduate Engineering Technology Programs are therefore informed to seek accreditation of their 

Technology academic programs and contribute towards streamlining of technology education in the 

country. 

a. Accreditation shall be in accordance with accreditation policy as contained in NTC’s Program 

Accreditation Policy and Procedures Manual, available on NTC website.  

b. B.Sc. Engineering Technology Programs given on the website as part of Scope of NTC will be 

accredited.       

The Degree Awarding Institutions (DAIs) / Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) may apply for 

accreditation by 15th February 2018 and be a part of NTC’s Accreditation plan 2018.  
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NATIONAL TECHNOLOGY COUNCIL  

Secretariat National Technology Council, HRD Complex, HEC H-8/1, Islamabad. 
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Email: info.ntc@hec.gov.pk 

Note: for any inquiry, please visit our website. 
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